
    
Bruce Robertson  
Director, Licensing   

Municipal Licensing and Standards        
Please reply to:  

Kimberley Belshaw  
Supervisor, Licensing 
Road Allowance  
112 Elizabeth Street 
Toronto, Ontario M5G 1P5  

Tel:  (416) 338-7219 
Fax: (416) 392-3196 

January 31, 2007  

2096876 Ontario 
The Second Cup 
Toronto, Ontario 
M6C 1B1  

Dear Davis,  

Re:  Boulevard Café Application – 696 St, Clair Avenue West, Homewood  Drive Flankage 
File No. 332511.  

Further to the Department’s letter of November 8, 2006 regarding the above, we advise that the poll has been 
completed.  

The response to the public poll conducted for boulevard café privileges at 696 St. Clair Avenue West, did not 
indicate neighbourhood support of your application, as follows:    

Polling Summary  

Ballots cast 
Opposed         6  
In favour         2 

8 

 

No response 
8 

 

Returned by post office 
4 

 

Total ballots issued  20 

   

Under the circumstances and in accordance with the provisions of Chapter 313 of the former City of Toronto Municipal Code, this location is not 
eligible for boulevard cafe privileges and accordingly, your file has been closed.  

A further application for boulevard cafe privileges at this location cannot be considered for twenty-four months from the closing date of the 
public poll, which was December 22, 2007.  

Should you require further information, contact the Municipal Licensing & Standards at 392-6700  

Yours truly,   

Shanta Persaud, Licensing 
Municipal Licensing & Standards   

cc:   Councillor Joe Mihevc, City Hall 100 Queen Street West, Suite B35, Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 


